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06/03/2019  09:29:592019/0670/P OBJEMAIL David Greene I wish to strongly object to rhis proposal . I am against any increase in the footprints of buidings on Fitzjohns 

Avenue .  

This increase is not large,nevertheless any reduction of the overall spaces between buidings on this road is to 

be resisted . One cannot argue that the propoal contributes to any social programme of providing housing for 

the disadvatage in our locality and  it removes a bit of  open air space setting further precedents for the 

erosion of the character of this area as an oasis of valuable green space in the fight against not only bad air 

quality but also the increasing problems of water run-off . This extension should be resisted , it is time to stop 

these kind of extensions in to the gardens of this road.
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